From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk [mailto:webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk]
Sent: 26 May 2018 14:22

To: Planning Enquiries

Subject: Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application 'P181343/F' by 'Graham Smyth'

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment:

While | support the need for further housing development in the village,
particularly in the need for low cost housing, | believe the number of houses
that is being proposed in this location is excessive. Such a development
would significantly increase the road traffic in and out of the village on the
single track blind bend where Herbert's Hill enters the village proper. This
existing road infrastructure and design belongs to an earlier age and already
requires great care by drivers. With substantially increased traffic and an
absence of any footpaths it risks becoming more dangerous.

Attachment:
Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Graham
Last name: Smyth

Telephone: 01939 | I

Email:

Postcode: Hr96np
Address: 1 Pendaisy
Llangarron

Ross on Wye

Link Id:
https.//www_herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_ap
plication_search/details?id=181343



